
Attachment to Item 9.1 
 
From: Micaela Corcoran   
Sent: October-23-17 2:59 PM 
To: Cattari, Laura; Christopherson, Denis; Chukwu, Miracle; Hood, Katie; Jan Lukas; 
Kalinowski, Katherine; MacLean, Alexandra; Pierce, Christine; Robbins, Marie; Roque 
Cruz, Zenaida; Skelly, Donna; Ssenaulya, Doreen; Wan, Yulena; Wojewoda, Nikola 
Cc: Olivieri, Nadia; Johnson, Aidan; Green, Matthew 
 
Subject: Committee Resignation  
 
To my fellow SWC committee members,  
 
In September, I began my Master of Global Affairs at the Munk School of Global Affairs 
in Toronto. Students at the Munk School seek to develop a deeper understanding of 
global affairs, to hone their professional abilities, and to acquire the strategic agility and 
cultural fluency necessary to effect change on an international scale. It is a very 
immersive program, and the transition has been demanding, to say the least. It is 
because of this demand that I must sadly resign from the committee.  
 
Being a part of this committee and working alongside each of you has meant so much 
to me over the past year, and being co-chair along with our incredible Laura Cattari has 
been an honour. Each of your commitment to your family, career, and community is 
remarkable and has inspired me to pursue an equally full life. I am deeply grateful for 
my time on SWC.  
 
I very much hope to rejoin the committee when time and geographic constraints allow, 
but in the meantime, I take heart that someone closer to home will be able to give it the 
fullest extent of their attention. The important work of Status of Women deserves no 
less.  
 
Wishing each of you all the best,  
 
Micaela Corcoran  
 


